
City of Ashton  

LCRR Drinking Water Survey  
 

In May, The City of Ashton mailed out a survey requesting your help in identifying the possibility of lead in the composite 

of our water pipes.  This survey was at the direction of the federal government through the Lead and Copper Rule 

(LCRR).  The LCRR aims to provide a pathway for better protection against lead in our community’s drinking water.  As 

part of the City’s efforts to comply with the LCCR, we are asking all water users to participate in this survey.  This 

information will be added to the overall inventory of the City’s water system.  Please take a moment to read through 

and complete this survey.  If you have any questions or need assistance with completing this form, please contact the 

city offices at (208) 652-3987. 

For the purposes of this project, a service line is a pipe that carries drinking water from the city meter to your home. 

Was your service line put in BEFORE 1996? Yes No Unsure 

Do you know what materials were used for the service line? If so what materials? 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Has your service line been replaced or repaired in the last 20 years? Yes No  Unsure 

Do you know who did the work? _________________________________________________________ 

Do you know what materials were used to repair or replace the service line?  

__________________________________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Is there someone else we can contact who might know this information about your residence? 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

If you are unsure about the age of the service line or the materials used, the City has a simple 3MLeadCheck test vial 

that can be used as a quick check for lead.  Please come by the City Offices to pick one up. 

3MLeadCheck Results: _______________________________________________________________________________ 

Please return this survey along with the result of the 3MLeadCheck test vial by August 15, 2023 to receive a $10.00 

credit on your next month’s water bill.   

We greatly appreciate your help! 

City of Ashton 
PO Box 689 
714 Main Street 
Ashton, Idaho 83420 
(208)652-3987 
 

Name on Account:  

____________________________________ 

Address of Home/Business:  

________________________________________

________________________________________

____________________________ 


